
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 
(Road Transport Division) 

 
COMMUNIQUE 

  

Free Passenger Service for Metro Express 
 

  

The Metro Express Ltd shall start its free passenger service as from 

Sunday 22 December 2019 up to Sunday 05 January 2020 where Light 

Rail vehicles will operate between Rose Hill Central Station and Victoria 

Station and vice versa between 0700hrs to 1900hrs. 

 

The public is hereby informed that bus services will be extended up to 

2100hrs during the above mentioned period in order to provide necessary 

services for passengers to complete their last mile after their last trip in the 

light Rail vehicles. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  
National Land Transport Authority 
MSI Building 
Les Cassis 
Port Louis 
20 December 2019 
 


